The 2024 Cutty’s Camping Club Spring Letter

Dear Members,

Those of you who love snow received your wish this year. Those of you who went South or West
| hope you enjoyed our frozen photos. | would like to bring you up to date what has been happening at
your camping club.

A year ago Ron wrote a letter talking about our cash reserves and how we are using some of that
money to make upgrades and repairs to the park. We are continuing this same path. The Board has
completed our annual budget and capital improvement meetings. I’'m happy to announce there were
no fee increases.

We approved a new splash pad at a cost of $200,000.00. This has been started and will be
operating when the outdoor pools open. We are doing a complete renovation of the East and Lower
bath houses at a cost of $160,000.00. We are continuing with the road improvements; we approved
$60,000.00 again this year. We approved removal of dead trees at a cost of $30,000.00. We will be
planting new trees in open areas of the park. If you would like to sponsor a tree, contact the office.

We also added 11 patios to open camping sites and patios under all three D section shelter buildings at a
cost of $13,900.00. Smaller projects you will see includes new electric ranges and microwaves in the
clubhouse kitchen, goose control, new picnic tables in D section shelters and some remodeling at the
Lodge.

As the new splash pad gets nearer to completion we talked about additional seating. If you would
like to sponsor a family or memorial bench with your name on it, please contact the office. Many times,
{ hear from members what wonderful memories they have of visiting Cutty’s. They want their children
and grandchildren to have the same experiences and so do we.

Reminder; Cutty’s 2024 dates for Board Business

Saturday, May 11, 2024, 10:30am CH — Club Hall Meeting
Monday, June 3, 2024, 5:00pm CH - Board of Directors Resumes Due and Eligible Voter
List is generated.
Saturday, June 8, 2024, 10:30am CH — Club Hall Meeting
Saturday, June 15, 2024, 10:30am CH — Meet the Candidates
Sunday, July 14, 2024, 2:00pm CH — Annual Meeting & Election Results
Saturday, August 10, 2024, 10:30am - Club Hall Meeting
Enjoy the remaining off season, see you in the Spring.

Steve Hamilton, President



